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Ctr for Judicial Accountability

From: JudicialConductRules@ao.uscourts.gov

Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2007 2:06 PM

To: cja@judgewatch.org

Cc: judgewatchers@aol.com

Subject: e-mail regarding draft Rules Governing Judicial Conduct and Disability Proceedings

This responds to Elena Sassower's recent inquiry to staff of the Administrative Office of the United States Courts
regarding the e-mail address to which members of the public may make submissions concerning the draft Rules
Governing Judicial Conduct and Disability Proceedings, as described on the U.S. Courts website,
www.uscourts.gov. The proper address is the one from which this message is issued. That is also the address to
which submissions are automatically directed when the website's instructions and link are used.

As explained in the text that accompanies the draft rules on www.uscourts.gov, the deadline for asking to testify at

the September 27 public hearing on this matter was August 27. It is now too late to submit such a request.
Comments on the draft rules may, however, be submitted to this address until October 15.

9/6/2007



